
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Tim"; Shelly Tucker; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 2RP-2982- NSLU #154
Date: Monday, November 09, 2015 8:23:00 AM

RE: Memorial * NSLU #154 * 30-015-04986 * 2RP-2982
 
Tim,
 
Your closure request for the above listed release is approved.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Tim [mailto:tim@etechenv.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 06, 2015 3:00 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Shelly Tucker; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: 2RP-2982- NSLU #154
 
Good afternoon,
Please see attached the closure report for NSLU #154 (2RP-2982) that includes a final C-141,
 confirmation analytical, photos and disposal manifests. Please, let me know if you have any
 questions or concerns.
Thanks,
 
Tim McMinn
Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
P.O. Box 8469
Midland, Texas 79708-8469
Phone:  432-563-2200
Mobile: 432-967-9062
Fax:      432-563-2213
E-mail:  tim@etechenv.com 
 
CONFIDENTIAL
This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s) named above.
 It contains confidential and/or proprietary information.  If you are not the intended recipient, please
 do not read, copy or distribute it or any information it contains.  Please immediately notify the
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 sender by return mail and delete it.
 


